
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2007 05:20 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 15th March 2007

03/15/2007

  

A reminder that Auction 105 finishes today at 23:00Hrs GMT.  

We will be going to visit Eppelheim (Heidelberg) Show on Sunday 18th March.  

Auction 107 is being put on line for start at 18:30 GMT today.  

 
Click here to unsubscribe from further mailings 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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